
 

 

  
 

ADDENDUM 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Due to a computer situation beyond our control, we are forced to change the method of booking 
hotel rooms for the SICI-conference in Luxembourg. A block of rooms has been reserved. 
 
Here is the procedure to follow for a reservation: 
 
Please send an Email to zoltan.gaetti@men.lu with following information at latest for 1st August 
2023. 
 
Name : 
First name : 
Room Single occupation : 
Room Double occupation : 
(if double occupation please inform us about the name of the second occupant) 
 
The venue will still be the Leweck Resort, Lipperscheid. 
 

To respond to a request of many of you, we organised a streaming. The 
conference can also be followed online. 
 
Please apologize these changings. We are looking forward to welcoming you 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
For the Team Luxembourg,  

Joa BAUM 
 
 


